MORRISTOWN TOWN COUNCIL
MINUTES
March 9, 2022
FIRE STATION TRAINING ROOM

President David Benefiel called the meeting to order, present were Ralph Henderson, Larry
Tracy, Tammy Davis, and Kristi Langkabel. Also present was Clerk-Treasurer Don Roberts and
Attorney Jacob Brattain.

Minutes of the February 23rd meeting presented, and Council Member Larry Tracy made a
motion to approve minutes as presented. Council Member Kristi Langkabel seconded the
motion. Motion approved. Vote 5/0

Claims presented were approved on a motion by Council Member Ralph Henderson and
seconded by Council Member Larry Tracy. Vote 5/0

OLD BUSINESS
Nothing new to report.

NEW BUSINESS
3 Sons Electric, Donald Clark, introduced himself to the board. Mr. Clark would like to be
considered for future bids the town may need.

CLERK-TREASURER
A new water tap was placed at Ralph & Anita Henderson’s home. The fee of $1,550 to be

charged.
Don Roberts to put together new fee schedule; needs updated.

Steve Craney is getting an appraisal done on the property at 311 N Morrison Street. Don
Roberts to hire an appraisal for the Town of Morristown to get a second opinion.

On March 23, 2022, at 10AM- State Highway Department to have a meeting in regard to the
drainage issues along US 52.

LEGAL
Nothing new to present.

POLICE DEPARTMENT
Brad Trittipo has been asked by members of the community about the possibility of sidewalks
and lighting down Washington Street to the Morristown Manor.

STREET, WATER & WASTEWATER
Nothing new to report.



MISCELLANEOQUS+++
Nothing to report.

ADJOURN

Council Member Larry Tracy made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Ralph Henderson
seconded the motion. Motion approved. Vote 5/0

David Benefiel, President

Don Roberts- Clerk Tr¢asdirer
March 9, 2022



